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To the Oregon Legislature and House Committee 

 

I'm writing my letter of support for measure HB 2990 

 

As the Presiding Bishop of a local Diocese in our region, and entrusted with the care 

of all its residents 

I believe this measure will Aid local communities in times of crisis and when help is 

needed the most. Having these hubs will strengthen recovery efforts in times of 

disaster and gets our cities back on track. I urge you to vote Yes on HB 2990 to 

invest in building stronger communities, and create the resources and connections to 

make it easier for Oregonians the next time disaster strikes.  

 

Stronger communities can make the difference between surviving and thriving. 

Thank you for your consideration  

 

Bishop Jermaine A. Williams 

Mission Field NW Church 

 


